HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP

Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com
Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







Monday, 25th March 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Roblox

We have been made aware of a group of children in Year 4 who are playing online using Roblox and communicating with each other out of school hours. We have been informed that some children are using chat forums on Roblox to communicate unkind messages about children within the class.

I would like to ask all parents to speak to their children about their online safety and how they are using Roblox to communicate with each other, if they have an account. Please use the following website for support on the potential risks of playing online using Roblox:

https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/roblox-a-guide-for-parents

We have also attached a National Online Safety leaflet with additional guidance and support.

Please check that your child is behaving responsibly online using Roblox and let us know if you have concerns.

Kind regards

Mrs S Power















